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March 25, 1986

U.S. EPA

Waste Management Div. (BSC)
JFK Federal Bldg., Rm. 1903
Boston, Mass. 02203

Re: Closure Data

Attn: Terrence Conlon

As you requested in your letter I am submitting the Ground-Water
Monitoring Results. Therein the ground water gradient, constituent
concentrations, data and direction are all given in the report.

The intent is to close lAW Part 265.228(b).

Enclosed is a copy of a letter from Stablex indicating their having
sampled and found acceptable the sludge from the Avco impoundments.
Stablex took another sample February 20, 1986 but has not yet in
dicated the analysis results. I will forward the results as soon
as they are available.

Also, please note the enclosed copy, marked with highlite, of a
report from the ground water consultant dated over a year ago
indicating the method of analysis has been purge-and-trap.

If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

(jrohn Fleming (j
Chief

Environmental Engr.

enclosures

cc: G. Baranje, M & E
D. Ashford

D. Carpenter
P. Bcnitatebus
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